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Hade, Jason

From: Peter Broderick <pbroderick@biologicaldiversity.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 11:12 AM

To: Hade, Jason

Subject: Climate Action Plan DEIR Public Comment - Request for Extension of the Public

Comment Period

Mr. Hade,

| write on behalf of the Center for Biological Diversity (“Center”) to request a 30-day (or, in the alternative, a 15-day)
extension of the public comment period for the Draft Environmental Impact Report (“DEIR”) for the Napa County
Climate Action Plan (“CAP”), State Clearinghouse No. 2018072058.

As you know, the Center has been engaged in the County’s development of the CAP for several years, and submitted
comments on the prior iterations of the CAP—including asking the County to prepare an EIR for the project. The Center
appreciates the County’s and the Planning Department’s responsiveness to those prior public comments, including the
Center’s. We are conducting a thorough review of the DEIR, revised CAP, and technical appendices, and need additional
time to complete our review and prepare meaningful comments to the County.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Peter J. Broderick

Staff Attorney

Urban Wildlands Program
Center for Biological Diversity
(503) 283-5474 x421



